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June 27, 2019 

 
                                                       Information Letter no. 17-2019 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
 
please find attached to this letter the EFC Calendar for the 2019/2020 U-23 Circuit which starts 
again on 14-15.09.2019 in Bratislava. 
 
The rules from the previous seasons remain unchanged which means that fencers                         
under 23 years (born on or after January 1st , 1997) are obliged to have the EFC license, whilst 
older fencers can participate without the license.  
 
For your convenience I have attached to this letter the U23 Calendar and updated version the 
EFC Calendar with all EFC and FIE tournaments, divided into age categories and weapons per 
each month.  

 
 

                                                                                    Best regards, 
 

 
 

 
……………………………

  

           Jacek SLUPSKI   
                                 Secretary General 
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